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Thank you for participating in the 2017 EIA Energy Conference. 

To help us plan the 2018 conference, please provide your feedback on this brief survey. Your participation in this survey is voluntary and will take approximately 5 minutes. The opinions and information that you provide are protected as confidential information.  Survey responses are aggregated with responses from other survey participants to ensure anonymity.  Your feedback on this survey helps EIA to improve and plan for future conferences.

Also, we have posted many of the conference presentations at http://xxxxxxxx.  We will post more presentations soon. 

We hope to see you next year,

Office of Communications
U.S. Energy Information Administration
 
Take the survey at: http://www.eia.gov/xxxxx.  The survey will remain open to the first 600 responses or for the next three weeks, whichever occurs first.

